
 

 

 

CLASS X PRAYER CEREMONY 
 

A special Prayer Ceremony was organised for the students of Grade X on 19th April'22.  
 

The Principal, Ma'am Kavita Tandon, Secondary In charge Bindhu Nair Ma’am, teachers and 

parents together said a special prayer and blessed all the students to excel in their  Board 
Exam. A special Sarva Dharma Prathna was sung by the teacher’s choir.  
 

A few students narrated the journey of their school life and one could feel a sense of pride in 
the room. Some parents addressed the gathering and thanked the W.V.M team for their help 
and support.  It was a day filled with mixed emotions as everyone narrated their experiences 

and took a trip down memory lane.  
 

Prasad was distributed to the parents and students. 
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